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My dear Principal Morgan:

I have noted with real pleasure in a recent issue 
of SCHOOL AND SOCIETY the fact that you have been appointed 
principal and Vice-Chancellor at McGill University and that 
you are to take up your residence in Montreal on September 1st. 
You may perhaps remember me as an humble seeker after knowledge 
when I visited you in 1926 seeking material for the book which 
I afterward published and called "Urban Influences on Higher 
Education in England and the United States". You were kind 
enough to grant me an audience at that time and later to do 
me a very great service in reading the manuscript of the book. 
It is therefore most pleasant to know that we are to be neigh­
bors, at least on the same continent and that the distance 
from Montreal to Philadelphia is not a great one. I shall 
hope to have the pleasure of meeting you at some time during 
the coming year. If you should chance to be in New York or 
Philadelphia, I hope that you will give me the pleasure of 
entertaining you. I am no longer at the Polytechnic Institute 
at Brooklyn, but have been for the past three years president 
of Drexel Institute in Philadelphia. Since it may be inter­
esting to you to know something of your new academic neigh­
bors, I am sending you a catalog of this institution under 
separate cover. With sincere regards, I remain


